
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 12/18/2014 12:40:54 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Repaying a  state road

Title: Mrs
First Name: Ann
Middle Initial:
Last Name: Iademarco
Suffix: 
Street Address: 410 Estates Drive
Street Address 2: 
City: Walterboro
State: SC
Zip: 29488
Phone: 

Email: Ann_iademarco@yahoo.com

Affiliation: South Carolina Resident
Message:
Hello Governor Haley,

I am at my wits end In trying to understand something. Why on earth does the Highway Dept 
come out to a dirt road to smooth it over at least twice a month (Lemon Road) and we haven't 
had our road (Estates Drive) repaved after it was scraped &amp; prepared for tarring for 10 
years ago?? Our local people tell me that Estates Drive is a state road &amp; needs to be 
handled by the state. No one wants to take ownership. I just want it repaved.  There is so much 
traffic on this residential road because of schools nearby &amp; so many potholes that can take 
no more filling. I walk 7-8 miles a day and this is THE WORST STREET in this county! 

Will you please point me in the correct direction so I can finally get a solution to our problem?
Appreciate your time and keep up the good work!

Sincerely,
Ann Iademarco


